From: Shiraz Sheikh

Sent: 22 November 2010 13:59

To: Tandra Forster **Cc:** June Graves

Subject: RE: Costs Sharing Agreement - The Priory [GOSS-IMANAGE.FID1926682]

Hi Tandra.

I have not seen the response as below. I sent them an email on the 15th November following our meeting with the response that we discussed. You will note I copied you in my email to Paul Plaxton of the 15th November.

Thanks Shiraz

From: Tandra Forster

Sent: 22 November 2010 12:59

To: Shiraz Sheikh **Cc:** June Graves

Subject: FW: Costs Sharing Agreement - The Priory [GOSS-IMANAGE.FID1926682]

Importance: High

Shiraz,

Can you shed any light on the detail in the email below.

Thanks Tandra

From: David Ingram [mailto:David.Ingram@sovereign.org.uk]

Sent: 22 November 2010 11:12

To: 'Paul Plaxton'

Subject: RE: Costs Sharing Agreement - The Priory [GOSS-IMANAGE.FID1926682]

Paul,

Please see below in RED our comments. I have a Board on Thursday evening and it is my intention to advise Members that WBC appear no longer wish to participate in this matter as was agreed by their Elected Members and Senior Officers when this was originally set out.

I see no value in spending any more time on this Agreement as it is obvious that WBC are not planning to bring it to a conclusion. Without this being inn place by the time a Planning permission is issued this project will not go forward in the format originally intended.

I will advise the new SSW Management Board accordingly.

I am happy for you to pass this on to the Council.

David W Ingram
Estates Development Director
Sovereign Housing Group